
 

Invitation to lunch at Dalen Hotel 

for new residents in Tokke 

Friday 28. April kl. 13.00 

If you have moved to Tokke in recent years, or you are a 

seasonal worker, then you are most welcome for lunch and 

dialogue as well as a short information on Tokke municipality. 

The event will last from kl.13-15 

 

Welcome 

Jarand Felland    Benedikte Nes 

Mayor             Deputy Mayor 

 

 

Registration before 20.April,10.00 a.m. 

 aseingebjorg.flateland@tokke.kommune.no    

 Mobil: 91 72 13 65      Tokke kommune 

 

mailto:aseingebjorg.flateland@tokke.kommune.no

